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This would significantly limit eligible voters' ability to participate in our democratic 

process. Consider those who are sick or infirm, those with mobility issues, and those 

of limited resources. Showing up in person does is not, and should not be, a 

requirement for being an eligible voter in this country. In fact, in today's political 

climate, the idea of showing up in person to cast a ballot seems more dangerous 

than ever before. I OPPOSE this measure.  

 

Oregon voters should be able to vote by mail if they so wish. Oregonians took some 

of the first steps to make this system possible - to reverse it now is dubious. 


